
Notice to Repeal

City of Cockburn Health (Eating Houses) 
Local Law 2000

Notice is hereby given that in accordance with section 3.12(6) 
of the Local Government Act 1995, that the repealed City of 
Cockburn Health (Eating Houses) Local Law 2000  
was gazetted in the Government Gazette No.177 on  
19 October 2021.

The purpose is to repeal an obsolete local law.

The effect is to revoke the provisions contained in the local 
law, which has now been superseded by State Legislation, 
‘The Food Act 2008’.

The Repealed City of Cockburn Health (Eating Houses) Local 
Law 2000 will be revoked as of 2 November 2021. The local 
law will be published on the City’s website. A copy of the 
local law can be viewed or obtained from the City’s website, 
Administration Office and at the City’s Libraries during  
office hours. 

Chief Executive Officer Tony Brun
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